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OFFICIAL 

Pavement Rehabilitation Works  

Sturt Highway Corridor Upgrade 
 

The Australian and South Australian governments have committed $87.5 million (80:20) to upgrade 
the Sturt Highway, between Renmark and Gawler as part of the Roads of Strategic Importance 
program.  

As part of this program, the Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) is undertaking 
pavement rehabilitation works on the Sturt Highway at locations northeast of Gawler and west of Truro (see 
locality map overleaf).  

Works are scheduled to commence on Monday, 27 March 2023 and will be completed in June 2023, 
weather permitting. 

What to expect 
Works will be undertaken between 6am and 6pm, Monday to Friday. Some weekend work may be 
required.   

Works will involve removing existing pavement and replacing it with new asphalt to ensure the long-term safety 
and integrity of the highway for all road users.   

To safely facilitate these works speed and lane restrictions will be in place during the works. 

Outside of working hours a speed restriction of 60km will be in place, subject to on site conditions. Please 
plan ahead, allow extra travel time and take extra care when workers are on site. 

Access will be maintained for emergency service vehicles. Access to properties will be maintained during the 
works wherever possible, with advance notice provided if there is a need to temporarily restrict driveway 
access.  

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work will be 
managed to minimise disturbance as much as practically possible.  

Speed restrictions will remain in place for approximately 4-6 weeks on the newly resurfaced section of road 
to enable excess bitumen on the new surface to be worn to a safe texture level (this is in relation to the skid 
resistance of the road surface), prior to the posted speed limit being reinstated. 

We appreciate your cooperation and patience while these important works are undertaken.  

For more information 
If you have any enquiries or if you would like to speak to member of the project team please: 

• Visit: www.dit.sa.gov.au/sturthwy  

• Email: DIT.engagement@sa.gov.au 

• Telephone: 1300 794 880 

 
Kind regards, 
Sturt Highway Corridor Upgrade Engagement Team  
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Sturt Highway Corridor Upgrade – Pavement Rehabilitation works location map. 

 


